
COMMUNITY MEETING
You are invited to an update on:

Between Seaver Street and Playstead Road
Williams Street to Ellicott Arch

Seaver Street and Walnut Avenue

On-going Improvements to 
Franklin Park Entrances and Pathways

Martin J. Walsh
Mayor

Chris Cook
Commissioner

Thursday, November 17th,   6:00 -7:00 pm
Franklin Park Golf Course Club House

1 Circuit Drive, Dorchester, MA

For more information, please see the reverse side or call Lauren Bryant at the 
Boston Parks and Recreation Department (617) 961-3019 or email Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov

Seaver Street and Elmhill Ave. 

Path from 
Williams Street to Ellicott Arch

Path from Elmhill Ave. to 
Playstead/ Zoo entrance

Park entrance on 
Walnut Ave.



Franklin Park Entrances and Pathways
THE PROJECT:
Boston Parks and Recreation Department and the Franklin Park community worked together in 
2012 and 2014 to set priorities for the care of and improvements to pathways in Franklin Park.   
The design process is beginning for the next phase of work; between Seaver Street and Play-
stead Road,  the pathway between Williams Street and Ellicott Arch, and Seaver Street and 
Walnut Avenue intersection and edge. 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT:
Lauren Bryant with Boston Parks and Recreation Department will facilitate this meeting, and will 
update the community on progress to date, the current construction work, and upcoming 
phases.  Kevin Beutell, a Landscape Architect with Stantec, will present alternatives for the 
current round of pathway improvement designs.   Following this presentation, community 
members will be invited to o�er input regarding these alternatives.

Meeting location: 

Franklin Park Golf Course
Club House
1 Circuit Drive, Dorchester

Proposed entrance 

and pathway work


